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Ruth Nettles 030081/-LC)O 
From: Victoria Penick [vpenick@uswatercorp.com] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: Microsoft Word - CLOSE Docket 070084-WU .pdf 

Monday, February 15,2010 12:25 PM 

Holiday Utility Company, Inc. I I  

'lease find second docket request enclosed emailed today 2/15/10. We are submitting on behalf of the owner. 

tespectfully 

Jickie 
/ictoria Penick 
/ice President 
J.S. Water Services Corporation 
w-ma-a29z 

!/I 5/2010 



Holiday Utility Company, Inc. 
~~ ~ 

P. 0. Box 398 
New Porl Richey, Fforidu 34652 
727-848-8292 FS: 727-848-7701 

January 8,2010 

Division of the Commission Clerk 
& Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Via Electronic and US Mail 

RE: Request to Close Docket No. 070084-WU 
Holiday Utility Company, Inc. -Territory Filing 

Dear Commission: 

Currently your office has received the Transfer to Government Authority application 
package pertaining to the Holiday Utility System and subsequent to the sale of the utility 
system to the Florida Governmental Utility Authority. Please accept this brief 
correspondence as an official request by Holiday Utility Company, to close the above 
referenced docket which was initiated prior to the sale of the utility system. Upon review of 
the current circumstances with Mr. Richards, Attorney for Pasco County, all parties agree 
that the territory filing can be closed. 

Mr. Richards has agreed to also provide you with a written request to close the referenced 
docket which he forward under separate cover. We appreciate all considerations afforded 
Holiday Utility and Pasco County in this regard. 

CC: V.Penick 
J. Richards, Pasco County 
David Schnltz, Sr -US Water 


